## Dorothy L. Bullock School Parent Newsletter - December 14, 2023

Greetings Bullock Families! Below you will find important information and updates for our school:

**CITRS**/ **Character Education -** Our character virtue for the month of December is *Justice. We show justice by treating others fairly and playing fair.* To practice fairness, we will have a school-wide board game day on December 18th. *Bullock is always game to play fair!* Please see the attached flyer for more information.

Winter Spirit Week December 18 - 22 - Please see the attached flyer for more information on our winter spirit week.

Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grade Principal List and Honor Roll Recipients – We would like to congratulate our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students who received Principal's List and Honor Roll for the first marking period. Keep up the good work!

**Inclement Weather & Late Arrival** – As we head into the winter months, please be aware that all information regarding school closures and late arrivals will be sent via School Messenger from the district office. Please make sure all contact information is updated in PowerSchool. Below you will find our schedule in the event of a delayed opening:

- o 1-hour delay: Instructional day 10:00 3:00– doors would open for students at 9:35
- o 2-hour delay: Instructional day 11:00 3:00 doors would open for students at 10:35

**Bullock Parent Advisory Meeting** – Our Parent Advisory Meeting will be January 18th from 6:00 - 7:00 PM in the Bullock Media Center. More information will follow soon.

**Winter Concert -** The Advanced Band, Advanced Orchestra, and Choir Winter Concert will be held this evening, December 14th at 7:00 PM at Glassboro High School. We hope you can come out and join us!

We will have early dismissal on Friday, December 22. Dismissal will begin at 1:15. School will be closed for Winter Break, 12/25 - 1/1. We will reopen on January 2nd.

Have a great evening! Kelly Marchese DLB Principal